
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      July 8, 2009 

 

 

 

Ald. Gregory Helding 

Chairman, Public Works 

and Services Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Alderman Helding: 

 

 Bane-Nelson, Inc. has informed us that they made a mistake on their bid for Contract 43-09 

(K9-044), Solid Waste Garage-Interior Wall Insulation and are asking to withdraw their bid. 

Therefore, we recommend that they be released from their bid without prejudice. 

 

 Further, we recommend that Resolution No. 09-1449, dated June 16, 2009, be rescinded 

and that the contract be awarded to the second  lowest bidder, Absolute Construction Enterprises, 

Inc., Racine, WI, at their base bid price of $59,000.00 plus Alternate Bid #1 in the amount of 

$32,000.00, for a total contract of $91,000.00. 

 

 Funding for this work is available in Account 989.410.5010, Solid Waste Garage . 

 

  Sincerely yours, 

 

 

  

  Richard M. Jones 

  Comm. of Public Works/City Engineer 

 

RMJ:das 

      

 

Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Ave. 
Racine, WI  53403 
262.636.9121 - Public Works 
262.636.9191 - Engineering 

Richard M. Jones, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works  

 
Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. 

Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 

 

John C. Rooney, P.E 
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Engineering 


